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From: <rmayo@maine.rr.com>

To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 6/12/2014 12:53 PM

Subject: Demolition application

Attachments: Electronic Signature-3.jpg; Permit Application-3.jpg; Plot Plan-2.jpg; Picture #1.JPG;
Picture #2.JPG

Greetings,

Attached please find my application and supporting materials for a demolition permit for 28 Sherman
Street, Portland, Maine.

The plan is to remove the 2nd and 3rd floor porch access doors and replace them with standard vinal clad
replacement windows. The doors are not fire egress doors. There are interior stairwells in the front and
back of the building.

After removing the access doors the 2nd and 3rd floor porches will be demolished and removed
permanently leaving the roof and columns on the first floor entrance porch.

Best,
Roger E. Mayo



